
G O V E R N M E N T  OF  K E R A L A 

 

No. 5089/B2/23-1/SPD.     Stores Purchase (B) Department, 

       Trivandrum, Dated, 21-11-1973. 

 

From 

 

 The Secretary to Government  

 

To 

 

 All Head of Departments and Offices. Etc. 

 

Sir, 

 

 Sub:-  Tender Notices – Publication in the Tender Express (Fortnightly) –   

                       Regarding 

 

 Ref:-  Government letter No.4177/B2/72-3/SPD dated 06-10-1972 

 

 

 I am to invite your attention to the letter cited above wherein Government had 

requested you to forward a copy of the notice inviting tenders quotations etc. to the Editor, 

Tender Express, Trivandrum for publication in the Tender Express. The Editor, Tender 

Express has now informed Government that owing to reasons beyond his control it has 

been decided to stop publication of the proposed fortnightly. As such I am to inform you 

that copies of notices inviting tenders, quotations etc. need not be forwarded to the Editor, 

Tender Express in future. 

 

 

                  Yours faithfully, 

 

                 Sd/- 

            P.Balakrishnan Thampi, 

                  Under Secretary, 

        For Secretary to Government  

 

              Sd/- Section Officer 



Endt. On C1-57621/73(L.Dis) Dated 24-12-73. 

 

 

Copy forwarded to all Conservator of Forests and Divisional Forest Officers for 

information and attention. 

 

 

          Sd/- 

          For Chief Conservator of Forests  

 

 

          Approved for Issue 

 

 

           Superintendent  

 

Office of Chief Conservator of Forests  

    

 


